5-36 Baie du Lac C.P. 5014 Saint-Léon (Manitoba) ROG 2E0

September 28, 2020

Dear Community Members

As you are all aware our community was not able to host our Annual Fall Supper this year due to Covid19 and the restrictions placed by Manitoba Public Health.

The Fall Supper is our biggest annual fundraiser for the church. In the past we received over \$10,000 from the Fall supper annually. This money was used to help pay insurance and utilities.

At this time we are asking you to help us make up the shortfall. All donations are eligible for a tax receipt.

Please make cheque payable to St Leon Parish and put fall supper in the memo. You can leave your donation in church or at post office or mail it to P.O. Box 5014 St Leon, MB R0G 2E0

The Church Finance Committee would like to thank you in advance for your generosity. Stay safe and may god bless you.

Edward Grenier President, PFC